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I OBJECT 
 
I would like to object strongly to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm on the following 
grounds: 
 
1    Southern Water admit that they cannot cope with the amount of sewage already being 
generated by homes in this area, resulting in regular discharges of untreated waste into the sea. 
Building another 1,400 homes would increase even further the number and volume of such 
discharges. 
 
2    Swalecliffe Primary School is bursting at the seams. Where are the children of these 1,400 
homes going to be educated? We do not have the infrastructure to cope with this. 
 
3    I am a patient at Chestfield Medical Centre and for a while now they have only being doing 
phone triage due to the existing number of patients. How on earth will they cope with 3,000+ new 
patients  
 
4    Our local roads already suffer from congestion, adding 3,000+ new cars onto them will make 
the situation even worse. 
 
In conclusion, if this development goes ahead it will have an impact on my quality of life, more 
pollution in the sea and driving becoming more congested and stressful. 
 
Regards 
 
Bill Wright 
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